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I am Laura Arnold of Bowdoinham ME writing in support of LD 29. The trail goes 
right through Bham and I have often wished I could use it for biking, walking, and 
hiking with my family and dogs. It would go right through downtown Bowdoinham 
and be a wonderful attraction for the town and increase use of our waterfront area and
help support businesses in our small town. I want to thank the committee members for
considering my testimony and urge you to vote 'Ought to Pass" on LD 29


